
Mirror, Mirror on the wall…who’s the fairest of them all? ……Snow 

White of course! 

Pantomime Season comes to Hill House  

 

Pantomime season came to Hill House when the West Midlands Childrens Theatre company 

visited to perform the much loved Snow White 

The show was packed full of comedy, music and excitement 

There was plenty of audience participation where young people were invited to come onto the 

stage and everyone had the chance to share their best dance moves! 

An interactive drama experience always provides so many opportunities for young people at Hill 

House, time to practise concentration, time to engage, time to discover and above all time to have 

fun! 

 

                                                                    


